
The Ladies Philoptochos of              
St. Demetrios Church Presents        

Our Annual 
 

Vasilopeta 
                Luncheon  

 
                                         Following 

 
                           Epiphany Services and the  

                           Blessing of the Waters 
 
 

Proceeds to benefit 
St. Basil’s Academy 

 

It is our wish to see all members of our St. Demetrios 
community participates as one loving family, in the 
traditional cutting of the Vasilopeta. All churches are also 
invited to participate in diving for the cross, and Luncheon. 
What a wonderful way to begin the New Year –- sharing 
the blessings and the celebration of this special day 
together. 
 
Helen Suravlas  732 257-3237    
Afroula Kanellides  732 423-7256  
Eleni Mantsis    
Peggy Kantor  

 

 

 


